
We have reached the final half term of the year. The last half term was        
definitely a busy one, especially for our Year 11 pupils who were undertaking 
their final assessments towards their GCSE grades. I want to take this          
opportunity to say a huge thank you to this year group for their mature        
attitude, hard work and positive approach during the last 12 months. They have 
made us very proud and were able to enjoy their stand down in true Bowland 
style. 

Our aim this half term is to take advantage of the warmer weather to enjoy 
more outdoor activities with the pupils to enrich their academic year at       
Bowland, this will include Sports Day for all the pupils as well as the Trig Point 
Walk and a trip to Waddow Hall for Year 7. 

Once again I would like to thank you all for your continued support of the 
school and the community over the last half term and into this one. 
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Y10 Countryside & Environment   
Tree Planting 

Bowland’s Website 
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On Monday 10th May, the Year 10 Countryside and Environment class, along with volunteers from the Rotary 
association, who also provided the resources, planted 150 trees around the school grounds. The variety of 
trees included Birch, Oak and Hornbeam and were mainly planted in the school's nature reserve and a corner 
of the sports field. Once the 4G sports pitch complex has been completed it is hoped that the trees can be 
moved and be part of the boundary of this exciting development at school.   

Mr Spencer 

https://bowland.atctrust.org.uk/latest/


Well-Being & Support 

Coping with 
Fear, Anxiety 
& Uncertainty 

This Well-Being 
quote has Been    
Chosen By Mrs 

Brown 

Managing Feelings of Anger 

Anger and Mental Health: Find Help Guide 
(youngminds.org.uk)  

https://bowland.atctrust.org.uk/information/well-being-support/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/looking-after-your-mental-health-we-come-out-lockdown
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/looking-after-your-mental-health-we-come-out-lockdown
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/looking-after-your-mental-health-we-come-out-lockdown
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/feelings-and-symptoms/anger/
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/feelings-and-symptoms/anger/
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Careers 
Future Career Friday! 

Every Friday lunchtime all year groups have a career related presentation for Future Career Friday in their 
form time. 

It is an opportunity for pupils to explore the many different   careers available to them once they move on 
from Bowland High. 

So far pupils have looked at: 

All these presentations and 

links are available on the 

careers page of the school 

website for   pupils to have 

another look if anything 

sparks their interest.  

Mrs Burns 

Careers at Sea 

Sport & Football 

Farming 

TV Careers 



Facebook 

Staying Connected 

Virtual Work Experience for Year 10 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bowland High, along with other Ribble Valley schools, will be running a Virtual Work Experience for current 
Year 10. This will run from 14th June for a week and take place within certain lessons in school. 

It is a fantastic opportunity for our Year 10 pupils to explore the world of work and also talk to             
professionals in different career areas during a live Q & A session. 

They will receive a certificate of attendance for their participation in the Virtual Work Experience. 

College Visit 

Towards the end of term Year 10 will have the opportunity to visit either Nelson & Colne College or       
Accrington & Rossendale College on an afternoon during school time 

They will get a tour of the facilities and meet staff from different areas who can chat to them about the 
different courses available at the 2 colleges. 

Mrs Burns 

https://www.facebook.com/bowlandhigh/


Y11 Stand Down 

It was our Y11 pupils’ last day at Bowland on Thursday May 27th and we held the traditional stand down  
celebration. It was a lovely occasion to spend time with Y11 on their last day and to say farewell to them all. 

The sun shone and the pupils had their lunch outside on the field, taking photos of each other and enjoying 
the beautiful surroundings for one last time. Mr Jackson provided the music and Mr Eather provided the 
sound and visual equipment. Parents sent in baby photos which the pupils all loved seeing in the         
presentation, along with plenty of photographs of memories of their 5 years with us. 

We will miss the whole year group leave, as they are a wonderful group of young people and we wish them 
all well for their futures. 

Mrs Larkin 



Y11 Stand Down 

Click here to read the article on 
Bowland’s website 

https://bowland.atctrust.org.uk/year-11-stand-down/
https://bowland.atctrust.org.uk/year-11-stand-down/
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